
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 2/14/2014 7:09:37 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: Response to CEQA Question

Thank you for the email. I will be on out of the office on February 14-17, 2014. For 
important procedural matters, issues with major policy implications,or other matters 
involving some urgency, please contact Molly Sterkel.

Best

Mary Jo Borak

SB GT&S 0276110


